News On The Horizon

Horizon Academy West

April 20, 2017

Volume 5 Issue 27

Mark Your Calendars

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. Please mark you calendars with the following dates so your child doesn't miss out on an upcoming event.

April

- 26th—27th—Talent Show Try-Outs
- 27th—Dollar Denim Day
- 27th—1st grade field trip





May

- 2nd—Re-enrollment packets will be sent home with your child. Packets are due back no later than 3pm, May 4th.
- 4th—3rd grade field trip, 4th grade field trip & 5th grade field trip
- 4th—Re-enrollment packets due by 3pm
- 10th—Pre-K field trip—AM Class (no PM class)
- 11th—Pre-K field trip—PM Class (no AM Class)
- 11th—Dollar Denim Day
- 11th—End of the year Art Show
- 12th—PTO's Mother & Son dance (more info to follow in future newsletters)
- 15th—3rd grades annual Wax Museum
- 16th—Pre-K graduation (more information to follow in future newsletters)
- 17th—18th—4th grade play
- 18th—5th Grade Promotion Ceremony
- 22nd—Kindergarten Slide Show starts at 8:30am. Picnic to follow
- 22nd—Talent Show (more information regarding this event to follow in future newsletters)
- 23rd—Brain Day
- 24th—Field Day
- 25th—LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! DISMISSAL TIME 12:30PM.











Horizon Academy West Rocked the PARCC!

We are so proud of our 3^{rd} , 4^{th} , and 5^{th} PARCC test-takers! For the past three weeks, our intermediate students have braved the academic elements, and have plowed through with confidence. We are proud of each and everyone of them for taking the time to answer questions carefully and thoughtfully. We also want to acknowledge and thank all our wonderful teachers who put so much time and effort in preparing our students for this time of year.

As a reminder, we still have many make-ups to do due to absences. Please make sure that students come to school every day and on time. Remember that the percentage of test-takers and student-achievement affect our school's overall achievement. Let's all help Horizon Academy West continue to shine!



In addition, a *BIG THANK YOU* to our fabulous PTO for providing snacks to our courageous test-takers! Horizon Academy West is extremely fortunate to have such a supportive PTO who supports and cares about all our students. THANK YOU for all you do, HAW PTO!



Cookie Dough & Candy Fundraiser

Thank you everyone who participated our Cookie Dough Fundraiser.

Total sales were \$13,261. Our school earns \$6630.50! It should be delivered during the first week of May.



YEARBOOKS ARE STILL ON SALE!

WE STILL HAVE YEARBOOKS AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE.

YEARBOOKS ARE \$19.00 EACH AND THE CURRENT EVENT INSERT IS AN ADDITIONAL \$2.00 ORDER FORMS CAN BE PICKED UP IN THE FRONT OFFICE.

DON'T MISS OUT!

Here are a few things you may want to take care of before the end of the year.

- Does your child have any book fines that are outstanding?
- Does your child have medication that is no longer needed in the nurse's office that needs to be picked up?
- Have you attended all required meetings your child's teacher has set up?
- Does your child have an outstanding balance in the cafeteria? No charges will be allowed after May 1st.
- Has your child lost a sweater, jacket or a lunch box? The lost and found is located in the cafeteria



HAW IS CURRENTLY ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR THE UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR.

SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT OUR GREAT SCHOOL!